
December PAc newsletter  

 

Hot Lunch 

Due Date for December and January’s lunch order has passed. Please make sure 
your account is showing paid in full by December 10 or January order will not be 

processed. 

Monday December 6 – Fresh Slice Pizza 

Monday December 13 – Quality Foods 

 

Candygrams 

Get your orders in by December 10. Candygrams will be delivered end of day 

December 14. Extra forms are available on the PAC board across from the office. 

Please be sure to sign in when picking forms up. 

 

Notes to remember 

Our school district is requesting all volunteers to have a current police 

background check to ensure the safety of our students. Keep watch for updates 

from Ms. Croonen on how to apply without any cost to you. 

As of January, our Hot Lunch order due date will be the 25th of the month. For 

example, for February’s Hot Lunch, all orders and payment will be open as close 
to the 1st as possible and due January 25th. 



Our next fundraiser will be the repair and selling of hand carved birds, graciously 

donated by Aviologie. Check them out at https://aviologie.com/collections/birds. 

 

We will be looking for volunteers to help in the repairs. More information to 

follow in our next newsletter. Thank you to those who have already offered to 

help. We will be contacting you in January as well. 

Join us at our next meeting on January 12th at 6:45pm. Childcare is provided. 

Have a great holiday from all of us at the PAC! 

 


